"/ LLELA has a new

[IEIA =5 Pollinator Garden!

Please join us for the Pollinator Garden’s Grand Opening
9:30—11:30 a.m. on Saturday, May 18, 2013:

« 9:30 a.m. — Ribbon cutting and welcome from LLELA Director Ken
Steigman

« 10:00 a.m. — Wildflower walk in the garden with Rosemary
Carrizales, Pollinator Garden volunteer project coordinator

o 10:30 a.m. — Pollinator talk/walk in the garden with Mike
Merchant, Texas A & M AgriLife Urban Entomologist

o 11:00 a.m. — Butterfly walk with LLELA Director Ken Steigman

e 9:30—11:30 a.m. Kids can make a Pollinator Pal at our craft station

Admission to LLELA is $5/person; children 5 years and younger are free.

Our entrance is at 201 E. Jones St., Lewisville, TX 75057. Please visit
www.ias.unt.edu/llela or call 972-219-3930 for more information.

The Pollinator Garden provides LLELA visitors with
an opportunity to view North Texas prairie grasses
and wildflowers while also giving a boost to our
native pollinators. Populations of bees, butterflies and
other pollinating insects are in steep decline across the
United States due to loss of habitat, overuse of
insecticides and other environmental issues. Without
these often unappreciated creatures, about 75 percent
of our flowering
plants and crops
would not develop
fruit or seeds.




